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9th June 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

 
Re: Class Group 10A/Hs1 - Health and Social Care coursework 

 
 
I hope you are all well and coping with the current situation. 
 
I am emailing to provide you with an update about your daughter’s Health and Social Care 
coursework. Students have recently been set their final piece of coursework for this year; a report on 
local health and social care services that would be available to people in a fictional scenario.  
 
According to exam board rules, the final version of the coursework needs to be completed by the end 
of this term and is worth 15% of the final qualification. The department have set 23rd June as an 
internal deadline.  This will allow us the opportunity to mark the work and give students the 
opportunity to make any improvements as a result of their feedback.  The second draft must then be 
submitted before the end of term. 
 
I realise everyone is working in circumstances that are more challenging than usual so please 
encourage your daughter to keep in touch with me and ask if she needs any help. We will be meeting 
for some face to face lessons from the week beginning June 15th but the majority of the work will still 
need to be done independently. 
 
On behalf of the Social Sciences department I would like to thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs C. Daly 
Health & Social Care Department 
 
 
 


